

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

CC

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, May 16, 2007, Number 1604

NEWS OF SADNESS:

Yesterday, Connie Baker's daughter-in-law passed away after a long battle with cancer. Lauren Terrazzano was a remarkable reporter for Newsday - her story is on the front page of today's Newsday, or at newsday.com.

We will send a fruit basket by Friday - anyone wishing to contribute please see Joanne Cicerello or Godlind Johnson.

ANOTHER OPPORTUNITY TO RECOGNIZE SOMEONE:

We received brochures to nominate any staff person of a public, school or academic library. The nominations are due by June 29 and include a 250 - 500 word explanation and two letters of recommendation from coworkers / patrons. In the wording there is to be no actual name stated and no specific name for the library. This is to insure impartiality.



Scan⁰⁰¹.PDF Information on Excellence in Library Service Award (ELSA) If you wish more details you can go to: http://scla.net/scla/awards.htm.

LIBRARY BUILDING TEMPERATURE:

Beginning on Friday, May 18, after Commencement, until Monday, May 28, the chilled water for air conditioning will be shut down. This affects one work week - next week. Be prepared for warmer temperature inside the building.

DON'T FORGET:

Circulation needs you to help shelve returned books. <u>After</u> the end-of-semester shelving is done, a date will be selected for the pizza gathering.

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY:

We are ready to kickoff the Habitat for Humanity 2007 Campaign. The first coordinators meeting was held on Tuesday, May 15, 2007 at the HSC.

Our primary fund raising effort this year will be the sale of raffle tickets to win one of 12 cash prizes, ranging from \$250 to \$1000. Maryanne will pick up the raffle tickets. The winning tickets are to be drawn on June 29, 2007.

The selection process at Habitat for Humanity of Suffolk is still underway, so we do not yet have any details on our Stony Brook family for 2007. We expect this to be resolved in the near future, so there should be no doubt that we are committed to this partnership and to building a home this year for another

Long Island family in need.

Are YOU interested in volunteering as a coordinator? Let Maryanne know and she will put you in touch with the campus location in charge.